
 

Marshall Construction continues preparations for a 

concrete placement at the entrance canopy brick 

ledges and staff parking lot.  The installation of 

storm drains are 90% complete. Mixing and com-

paction of lime stabilization for visitor’s parking 

concrete placement. 
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New Alamo Elementary - N. Main  

Marshall Construction has started the masonry 

exterior walls. Exterior moisture proofing continues 

as weather permits. Roofing has not started yet due 

to rain and adverse temperatures. 

 

Bond 

R. Brown-Senior Project  Inspector 

       Week of February 3-7, 2014          



 

Marshall Construction has created a mockup of the exte-

rior masonry wall to show the different colors and treat-

ments to be done around windows and accent bands. Ma-

sonry walls and housekeeping pads are complete in the 

mechanical yard, waiting for 2 air cooled compressor units 

for the chilled water system.  

 

Bond 

R. Brown-Senior Project Inspector 

 

RSS Kluch Entrance 
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New Elementary - Eastpoint 

 

Steel support was placed in 

preparation for the I-beam 

steel columns that are to be 

installed soon. 

 

Non-Bond 

T. Ortman-Project Inspector 



 

The remainder of the fence mow strip was poured and the 

last section of posts for wrought iron was set. Also, the   

sidewalk bridge that runs parallel to Barkaloo was poured.  
Non Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

 

Work is continuing on the 

entrance drive with curbs 

and masonry. In addition, 

the gate arms have been 

installed.  
Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

Robert E. Lee Parking Lot and Drive 
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Crockett Parking Lot and Drive 

RSS Parking lot 

The main water line that supplies all of the 

track and softball facilities was replaced this 

week. The line was moved to the outside of 

the future drive.  
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BOND & NON BOND      
Framing for the girls’ softball canopy at 

the 3rd-base side is taking place. 

 

Non-Bond 

T. Ortman-project Inspector 

 

REL Softball Awnings 

Pending Projects 

 

 

Impact Early College High School - PBK continues preparation of 75% review drawings. 

CM@R proposals have been received, evaluated and submitted to the board for approval.  

 


